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November 15, 2017 
 

 

Hon. Melissa Mark-Viverito 

Speaker 

New York City Council 

City Hall 

New York, NY 10007 

 

 

Re: Required Report Pursuant to Local Law 18 of 2012 

 

 

Dear Speaker Mark-Viverito: 

 

Pursuant to the requirements of Local Law 18 of 2012, attached please find a report 

for the first quarter of Fiscal 2018. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Michael Owh 

Director, Mayor’s Office of Contract Services 


